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14th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
End of term arrangements 
  
It hardly seems possible that we are only a week away from the end of this school year, with the summer holidays 
fast approaching.  
  
As in previous years, the last day of the summer term, Tuesday 20th July, will be a slightly shorter day.  Students 
will have normal lessons with the school ending at 2:00pm. All of the school buses will leave at approximately 
2:15pm. Students travelling on the late bus may remain at school until 3:30pm, when the late bus will leave. 
Please remember that you should not drive onto the site to collect your child, for health and safety reasons. 
 
Please sign the slip below to show whether you give permission for your child to leave school at 2:00pm or if you 
wish for them to remain at school until 3:30pm. 
 
ALL students are expected to return the reply slip to their Tutor by Friday 16th July 2021.  Students who do not 
return a reply slip will have to remain in school until 3:30pm on Tuesday 20th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Cristina Taboada-Naya 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Northampton School for Girls  
 
I give permission for my child:  ……………………………………………………… tutor group:  ………………….. to leave school 
early on Tuesday 20th July and to make their own way home / travel on their usual school bus (at 2:15pm) 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………. (Parent / Carer) 
 
Or 
 
I wish my child:  ………………………………………………………………………..  tutor group:  ……………………… to remain at school 
until 3:30pm on Tuesday 20th July. 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………. (Parent / Carer) 
 

Please return this slip to your child’s Tutor by Friday 16th July 2021 

http://www.nsg.northants.sch.uk/

